Dear Colleague: 

As a reader of the National Complementary and Integrative Medicine (NCCIH) Research Blog of the National Institutes of Health, we warmly invite you to take a few minutes to provide some feedback about this blog through a brief, 7-question survey. Your input will be used by NCCIH only, to help in future plans for the blog. 

We hope you can participate. Thank you for your interest and time!

Sincerely,

The NCCIH Research Blog Team 
NCCIH Office of Communications and Public Liaison

